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<jmknoebel@tds.net> ’
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bcc
Subject Darr letter

History: 2 This méséagé has been forwarded.

Dear Chairman Thomas,

I assume the FEC decision on the ability of bloggers to support
political candidates will be based on genuine testimony. I would submit
that the letter IPDI's Carol Darr sent forwarding private
correspondence adds nothing to that debate.

Sincerely,

Joan M. Knoebel
Madison, WI



